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 "Thank You Speech" by
H.E. Mr. NOPADOL GUNAVIBOOL

AMBASSADOR OF THAILAND TO BELGIUM, LUXEMBOURG AND THE EUROPEAN UNION

Amazing Thailand Road Show to France and BENELUX Countries 2014

Tuesday 30th September 2014 at 20.30 hrs. 

Square Brussels Meeting Center
---------
Deputy Governor of the Tourism Authority of Thailand, 

Directors of the Tourism Authority of Thailand, 

Partners from Thailand, 

Partners from Belgium, 

Distinguished Guests, Ladies and Gentlemen.

It is a great pleasure for me to welcome you all to Brussels, the capital of Europe.

Belgium and Thailand share a close relationship with strong ties between our Royal Families, and regular contact at the political and economic level. The bond between Belgium and Thailand is also strongly reflected in your area of business: travel and tourism. For decades, Belgium has been one of the top 15 European markets in terms of visitors to Thailand, with over 100,000 Belgian tourists to Thailand last year. Visitors from Belgium rank very high in the number of arrivals, length of stay and level of activity.  Belgians love to explore our country, and truly appreciate Thailand’s natural and cultural attractions in their journey to discover unknown areas and enjoy unique travel experiences.

The travel industry has reacted quickly to this trend with more tour operators offering customized travel packages to Thailand.  Travel agents also recognize the unlimited potential of Thailand’s spectacular destinations, and are designing dynamic “once-in-a-lifetime” travel experiences for their clients, or recommending Bangkok as the ideal ‘hub’ to discover and explore Southeast Asia. Traveling to Thailand and Southeast Asia is further facilitated by Thai  Airways International’s direct flight from Brussels to Bangkok 4 times a week. Connection to domestic flights is very convenient through Thai Airways International’s partnership with Bangkok Airways.

Some of you may be wondering about the political developments in Thailand following the military intervention on 22 May, so allow me to say a few words about it. Thailand is now going through a period of transition.  We remain fully committed to democracy and economic growth has been reenergised.  Confidence from all walks of life has been restored.  I think you all know Thailand well and understand that an event like this does not involve tourists traveling to Thailand.  The number of Belgian tourists to Thailand dipped slightly during the summer, but the upward trend has returned. The government has pledged to protect tourists and foreign nationals living in Thailand. We continue to welcome guests with our warm Thai smile and  hospitality. 

I would like to thank you all very much for your confidence and promotion  of Thailand as the leading tourist destination.. The situation in Thailand in the past several months may have been a little hick up, but you never lost faith in Thailand! 

I wish you an enjoyable evening, and Thailand looks forward to welcoming you, your family, friends and of course, your clients.

Merci, Dank je wel and khop khun khrap.

